
Sale is almost halfway over—have your Scouts reached goal? 

Log into the leader portal and check to see how many of your Scouts are close to 
their sales goal. Send notes to Scouts that are close to the next prize goal and 
encourage them to keep going! 

 

Available Storefronts for the next two weekends 

There are 1200 (!) hours of available storefronts these next two weekends! Check 
out the attachment to your email for the available storefronts. To claim one, log 
into the leader portal and click on Storefront Reservations.  

 

Need Materials? 

Need more sales guides, check out receipts, or laminated sheets? All three 
Scout Shops (Mounds View, Base Camp and Plymouth) have supplies of them. 
Pick them up during business hours. The Snack semi will also have supplies as 
well. We are getting low on laminated sheets. 

Popcorn reorders Open 

Need more popcorn? Check out the reorder process info sheet that was attached to 
your email or find it at www.buyscoutpopcorn.com.  

 

Early Returns coming up this weekend.  Early returns will be Sunday Oct 
6 and Monday Oct 7. Check out the attachment in your email for this weekend.  

 

 IDS Center and West End Storefront Lottery.  The IDS Center in 
Minneapolis and the West End Towers in St. Louis Park have offered space to 
Northern Star Scouting Units on Thursday Oct. 17 and Friday Oct. 18 from 10am-2pm 
both days, at both locations. If your unit is interested in being in the lottery for one of 
these 4 shifts, please email Bill A-H by Tuesday Oct 8 at noon. We will draw on 
Wednesday Oct 9 and inform all units the results that day. You must provide your own 
product and supplies. You can order from the Warehouse/Snack Semi if you need to.  

 

Any questions, please let me know! 

Bill A-H 

 

 



  

 


